
January 19, 2017

Dear, SWPA Members and Friends,

Did you know that every two minutes, somewhere in the world a child is diagnosed with cancer? Or 
that more children in the United Sates are lost to cancer than any other disease? This is why I'm 
shaving my HEAD and BEARD on March 25, 2017. 

Now I need your help! My goal is to raise $10,000! Will you make a donation?

Your investment supports the St. Baldrick's Foundation, the largest private funder of childhood cancer 
research grants.  Since 2005, St. Baldrick's has granted more than $200 million to find cures for kids 
with cancer. This is all thanks to the generosity of donors like YOU!

The St. Baldrick's Foundation is a volunteer-powered charity known for their head-shaving events. 
While these events are fun, the real goal is to raise money to fund research that saves kids' lives.

By shaving my HEAD and BEARD, I am standing in solidarity with kids who typically lose their hair 
during treatment. I am fundraising in memory of Ella Bothwell and Kyle Morgan Edwards who lost 
their battles to childhood cancer. I am also shaving in honor of the many children of Effingham County 
whose courageous battle against cancer inspired me to do more. It is children like these who will 
benefit from the research your donation will help fund.

Please visit my personal fundraising page at www.stbaldricks.org/participants/mypage/882476/2017, 
you can also call 1-888-889-BALD(2253) or send a check to:
Rickey Neidlinger, 839 Hwy 119 S, Springfield, GA 31329

Thank you so much for being a hero to the kids with cancer. Together, we will make a difference.

Sincerely,

Rickey Neidlinger
St. Baldrick's Foundation Volunteer

Learn more about the St. Baldrick's Foundation and the research your
donation will fund at www.StBaldricks.org

http://www.stbaldricks.org/participants/mypage/882476/2017

